
Request For Proposal #2019-06 – Legal Services in Worker Compensation Claims 

The MTA is seeking proposals from qualified Attorney’s to provide legal services in worker 

compensation claims as needed.  Sealed proposals must be received by the MTA, located at 

1401 S. Dort Hwy, Flint, MI 48503 at the Admin. Bldg. on or before 11:00 A.M. (EDT), Monday, 

April 1, 2019.  

 

Both RFPs can be obtained electronically on the Bidnet Direct website at 

https://www.bidnetdirect.com/.  Bidnet Direct will be used to issue any addenda or information 

relative to the RFP requirements. For more information, please visit 

www.mtaflint.org/Purchasing. 

 

 

The MTA reserves the right to waive any informality in the request for proposal; to reject any or 

all proposals; and to make any award which it considers to be in the best interest of the MTA.  

The MTA reserves the right to use whatever reasonable and prudent evaluation techniques it 

deems appropriate. 

 
 

https://www.bidnetdirect.com/

